From: Carl Gutierrez 
Sent: Monday, November 26, 2018 10:17 AM
To: Steve Berlin
Cc: Grace Cheung
Subject: Pizza Podcast

Hey Steve, per our conversation, the Mayor’s Office accepted pizzas from four different pizzerias and the pizzas were tasted during an official podcast.

Please let us know if you need anything else.

Thanks,

Carl

